ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division
1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW « PO Box 40128 « Olympia WA 98504-0128 « (360) 664-1183

December 2, 2010

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commiission v. Jorge Humberto Luna-
Lopez d/b/a UR Moving Solutions
Docket TV-091621

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to Paragraph 12 of Order 01 in the above referenced docket, issued December 1,
2009, the purpose of this letter is to advise the Commission that Staff considers the matter
resolved. On October 25, 2010, Jorge Humberto Luna-Lopez d/b/a UR Moving Solutions
(UR Moving) notified the Commission that it was no longer operating and requested that its
permit be cancelled. On October 26, 2010, in Docket TV-101732, the Commission granted
the carrier’s request and dismissed its pending application for permanent household goods
authority. No violations of the advertising rule came to Staff’s attention in the intervening
period following the issuance of Order 01. Staff has also since been in contact with a
representative of UR Moving, and verified that its website appears to be no longer active.
Accordingly, Staff will not seek imposition of the suspended penalty, and respectfully
requests that the Commission close the docket.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. FASSIO
Assistant Attorney General
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